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Dear Judiciary House Committee, 

 

I oppose HB 3214.  4-H projects with animals are an integral part of our community 

and a fantastic learning experience for kids.  They learn so much from this 

experience and come from various towns to show their animals at county fairs as well 

as the Oregon State Fair.  It teaches responsibility, how to raise and care for animals 

daily(no matter the weather outside) as well as financial responsibility calculating 

costs of raising and maintaining the animal.  The fairs and rodeos are not just for fun 

either - they are learning opportunities to share with our youth and providing 

resources to engage in the outdoors instead of glued to their phones or computer 

screens. 

  

Please deeply consider opposing HB 3214 - would you want these opportunities 

taken away from your children or grandchildren?  I would hope NOT! 


